

A Ministry of Helps to Bible-believing Churches and Christians

August 20, 2009

Supernutrient Corporation 337 Glenview Drive Aiken, SC 29803

Dear Friends:

We so greatly appreciate your generous donation. We are so blessed to have the Lord's faithful children diligently following His Word by giving to support fellow servants. The kindness of His people supports the Christian Law Association, and we pray that He will bless you for your giving.

We desperately need your prayers as well. Our legal team seeks to defend and preserve our religious freedoms in America today, and we need your prayers to do so. We thank you for the encouragement you have given us, and again, thank you for your donation. Please contact our offices if you think of any way in which we can be a blessing to you.

Your legal missionary,

David C. Gibbs, Jr.